Hi all,

Danny Scott, our current Branch Chair, is planning to step down from the role next month.

Consequently we will need to elect a replacement. We’re planning to do that at our next branch meeting on the 14th of December.

Any branch member can stand for the position, as long as they are nominated by two other branch members.

I’ve attached a leaflet which outlines the Branch Chair role,

If you are interested in standing send me your name and membership number, along with the names and membership numbers of the two members who are nominating you, ideally before the meeting on the 14th.

If more than one person is nominated we will have a vote at the meeting, which will be at the usual time and place, 6.30pm, John Smith House, and also on Zoom. If you can’t attend at that time you can still stand or vote, if you email me your intention ahead of the meeting.

Let me know if you have any questions about this.

Please circulate this message to members in your area. It will also be available on our website.


Andrew
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